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Friday 17th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a brilliant week of learning with all pupils continuing to settle positively 

back into the school routines. Please take a moment over the weekend to discuss 

the learning completed with your child/children, this will help to consolidate their 

understanding further.  

Please take a look at our social media platforms for examples of the learning that 

has taken place.  

E-Safety 

We have been made aware of a number of inappropriate online chat websites 

which can be easily accessed by children via the internet. Please click on the link 

below to read further advice on how to ensure our pupils are kept safe at home 

whilst using the internet. 

We will also be reminding pupils at Summercourt how to stay safe online.  

UK Safer Internet UK 

Tips, advice, guides, and resources to help keep your child safe online. As a parent 

or carer you play a key role in helping your child to stay safe online.  Our advice and 

resources are here to support you as you support your child to use the internet safely, 

responsibility and positively. 

Parents and Carers | Safer Internet Centre 

 

Parents and Carers | Safer Internet 

Centre 

Tips, advice, guides and resources to 

help keep your child safe online. As a 

parent or carer you play a key role in 

helping your child to stay safe online. 

www.saferinternet.org.uk 
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Message from Aspens (catering): 

No doubt you will have seen in the media information about the lack of HGV drivers 

and general resources to operate supply chains. This is causing nationwide shortages 

of food for supermarkets, restaurants, takeaway outlets and hospitality providers 

such as ourselves.  

We are working hard to keep any changes to our lunch menus to a minimum and 

we thank you for your patience while the supply chain stabilises. 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs week beginning 20th September 

Extra-curricular club spaces, attendance and reserved spaces have been 

confirmed via text by the school office. Please get in touch with Mrs Rusted if you 

have not received any communication and feel you should have. 

INSET Dates 2021/2022 

Monday 1st November 2021 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 

School closed on Friday 27th May  

Summercourt open on Monday 27th September. 

 

Additional Information: 

No Forest School for Class 1 next week (Weds 22nd Sept) 

Please can children come to school in their school uniform next Wednesday.  Forest 

school sessions will continue as normal the following week (Weds 29th Sept). 

Parking 

Please remember to park considerately to all road users at drop off and collection 

times.  Please ensure there is enough space for large vehicles and emergency 

services to pass at all times. 
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Year 1 Vision Screening 

Vision screening for Year 1 children will take place next Tuesday 21st September.  

Opt-out forms will be sent to year 1 parents shortly.  Please only complete the form if 

you do not wish your child to be screened. If you are happy for your child to be 

screened there is no need to do anything. 

 

Please contact the school office on hello@summercourtacademy.org if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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